
ISSUED:  October 12, 2017 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 

 
LC 68 

 

In the Matter of 

 

IDAHO POWER COMPANY, 

 

2017 Integrated Resource Plan.  

  

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC COMMENT  

HEARING 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold a public comment hearing on Idaho 

Power Company’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) as follows:   

 

 DATE: November 2, 2017 

 

 TIME: 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. (MDT)  

 

 PLACE: Theater of the Four Rivers Cultural Center  

  676 SW 5th Avenue  

  Ontario, OR 97914 

 

 ADMINISTRATIVE 

  LAW JUDGE: Ruth Harper 

 

At the public comment hearing, members of the public will be given the opportunity to 

present comments on Idaho Power’s IRP to the PUC Commissioners.   

 

If unable to attend, submit comments by email to pucpubliccomments@state.or.us or by 

phone at 503-378-6600 or 1-800-522-2404. 

 

Dated this 12th day of October, 2017, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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